Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Blackaller, Carolyn J <Carolyn.Blackaller@energyTransfer.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 11:51 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Ericson, Dean

Subject: [EXT] Energy Transfer Cal A Pipeline Release 12/5 Notification

Good afternoon, Mike and Maria

This email is to notify you of a gas release that occurred on Energy Transfer’s Cal A pipeline in Eddy County, NM on
12/5/2018 at 9:00 am. Approximately 1,094.656 Mscf of gas was released due to corrosion of the pipeline. The Initial C-
141 will be submitted within 15 days. In the meantime, should you have any questions or require additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact me or Dean.

Warm Regards,

Forbes | 2018
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Carolyn J. Blackaller
Sr. Specialist
Environmental

0:817.302.9766
C:432.238.8421
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